
Gift Card Project
Purchase supermarket gift cards at a 
local supermarket or online at sites 
such as giftcards.com, www.raise.com, 
or www.cardcash.com

The gift cards will be given to our local 
social service department or a food 
pantry.

Please purchase the gift cards by 
December 31, 2023 and drop them off 
in the office here. 

This project is being coordinated by Samuel Brown. He is contacting Senior 
Centers throughout Connecticut to enlist their support for the project.

Please contact him with any questions:
   Samuel R. Brown
   219 Argyle Road
   Cheshire, CT 06410
   Email: cheshbrownsr@gmail.com
   Cell: 203-597-7181


